
 

 

 
Date: 21 May 2025                            Ref. No.: TCPCL/SEC/2025-26/00018 

 
To, 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai-400 001 
Scrip Code: 543321 
 
Subject: Clarification on Increase / Spurt in Volume 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
This is with reference to the E-mail received from BSE Limited (BSE) having reference 
number L/SURV/ONL/PV/AJ/ 2025-2026 / 66 on 21 May 2025 seeking clarification on the 
increase / spurt in volume of the equity shares of Tatva Chintan Pharma Chem Limited (“the 
Company”). 
 
In this regards we would like to inform you that, the company has been duly complying and 
diligently disclosing all the material events, information, that have a bearing on the operations 
/ performance of the Company which include all price sensitive information in accordance 
with Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 
2015 from time to time.  
 
The Company has not withheld any material information / announcement / event that in our 
opinion would have a bearing on the price / volume behavior in our shares.  
 
We therefore submit that, in relation to the increase in volume of shares of the Company 
which is purely due to market conditions and absolutely market driven.  
 
Please take the same on your records. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Tatva Chintan Pharma Chem Limited 
 
 
 
___________ 
Ishwar Nayi 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
M. No.: A37444 
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